
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

New Beauly Primary School  

 
 
A drop-in public consultation event has been arranged at The Phipps Hall, 
Beauly on Wednesday 14 May 2025 between 2 pm and 7 pm. 
 
The Council has approved capital funding for a replacement school building in 
Beauly to be completed by 2028. 
 
Several potential site locations are being considered for the new building, along 
with the current primary school site. 
 
All new school buildings will be designed as Community Points of Delivery 
(PODs) capable of including community facilities, Council services or other 
partners as required. The future use of any buildings or sites that may be 
vacated as a result would be carefully considered as part of this process. 
 
This event will offer an opportunity to view and comment on the proposals and 
will be open to all members of the community. 
 
Information is also available at:   
 
https://www.highland.gov.uk/info/878/schools/845/school_estate_manageme
nt 
 

PLEASE NOTE: No application has been submitted to The Highland Council in relation to 

this proposal. Any comments made to the prospective applicant at this time are not 

representations to the council and would not be considered as part of any future 

application. If the prospective applicant subsequently submits a formal application for 

planning permission, there will be an opportunity to make representations on that 

application to the Council. 
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